From: sandra montello <sandramontello@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2024 6:31 PM

To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Item 1982017 extra fireworks

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Please say no extra fireworks. It's a horrendous nightmare with our dog. Additionally why aren't you
switching to drone and Lazer shows? Have respect for the environment. Show respect to vets.
Seriously, please say no.

Lazer shows are just as entertaining but safe for everyone

Sandra Montello
1913 Manley St, Madison, WI 53704



